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North Central District Health Department is reporting seventeen new lab-confirmed cases in Shelby County, 
increasing the district case count to 201. Twelve individuals monitored by North Central District has been 
released from isolation. 
 
Shelby County, KY –North Central District Health Department has seventeen new cases that tested positive for 
the Novel Coronavirus (COVID-19). Eight adult females and nine adult males from Shelby County in self-
isolation at home. Sixteen positive cases from Shelby County were from the Hispanic population. 

 
 North Central District released twelve individuals from Shelby County from isolation who monitored their 
symptoms and complied with a self-isolation agreement with the Health Department. 
 
"I am encouraging everyone to get tested for COVID-19. NCDHD is now offering walk-up testing to 
accommodate those who would like to be tested but do not have transportation for the drive-thru testing. 
Appointments can be made for the drive-thru and walk-up testing by calling (502) 390-2600. We do not want 
transportation to be a barrier to getting tested. Wearing a mask can dramatically reduce the risk of spreading 
the virus and possibly decrease the risk of you contracting the virus. The mask must be worn correctly to work; 
while wearing a mask it should fully cover your nose and mouth at all times”, said Roanya Rice, Public Health 
Director of NCDHD   

 
        
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
*Numbers are reported by zip code which may cause some number 
movement between counties. 
 
For additional information please contact Tony Millet at (502) 221-
1795 or  www.ncdhd.com  
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